

20th April 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Bournemouth University Robotics Workshop

I am delighted to invite your child to take part in a Robotics Workshop at Oak Academy, which will be delivered by Bournemouth University. The workshop will take place on Friday, 5th May from 8:30-11:30. The maximum number of students that can take place is 30.

"This interactive workshop provides your students with an opportunity to explore programming software. Using communication and problem solving skills, participants will build, adapt and programme a remote-controlled robot to navigate challenges and obstacles."

This is an excellent opportunity for young people to explore different opportunities within the fields of: science, engineering, programming, and other STEM related fields.

There is no cost for this workshop. If you wish for your child to take place, please sign up using the link https://forms.office.com/e/b5cpVHyQUd or by scanning the QR code. This opportunity is available for the first 30 students who reply. If you have any questions, please email Michael.garza@oak-academy.co.uk



Kind Regards,

Mr M Garza

Assistant Vice-Principal

Oak Academy



Sian Thomas, BEd (Hons), CEO - AAT Jon Webb, BA (Hons), Director of Secondary Education Hayley Richley BSc (Hons), Principal



E office@oak-academy.co.uk T 01202 774600 Duck Lane, Bournemouth, Dorset. BH11 9JJ

